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Monica Hawkins

From: Joyce Effinger <effingerjoyce@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 11:48 AM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: Request to talk at next Council meeting

Hi Monica, 
 
I would like to make a brief presentation to Council at the next meeting regarding the road allowance on Nosbonsing 
Park Rd.  Having watched the meeting, none of my concerns were discussed.  My concerns are : 
a) The potential for people to camp on this land right next to my property, and unfortunately, some people we know are 
already discussing this use  We are also concerned as the lots across the road will be going for sale, and this might 
become an issue. 
b) We could grant water rights to the township, in the form of a right of way. BTW, I believe the  place they have used to 
take water was already sold to the Weavers, the pathway is not mostly on this property. We however could create a 
pathway for the fire department and municipality 
c) the municipality would be able to generate more tax revenue if we owned this land.  
d) we would maintain and clear a trail for the municipality and fire department (again, the existing trail is actually mostly 
on the property that was sold to the Weavers) 
 
Again, the last time land was put up for sale beside us, we were not told of it, contrary to the by laws of the 
municipality.  We really would have liked at least an opportunity to purchase the land that was sold to the Weavers.  
 
 
--  
Cheers, 
 
Joyce 


